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A message from Gary:
Dear AFA family,

These are your victories ! Thank you!
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our time but if they do we will see how many believers are willing to suffer for the cause 
of Christ.   As the salt and light we are the reason for this nations decline. Please keep 
AFA in your prayers for the times are more crucial than ever.  My speaking schedule was 
on a short hiatus during April and May as Ruthie and I were getting cataract                    

My soul cries for our youth in light of our supreme court and our President whom, I be-
lieve, is doing all he can to keep Bibles out of the hands of our military and our youth. Most 
public schools have followed suit in keeping the Gospel of Christianity from being taught 
or even mentioned along with the fact that Christian teachers are being told to keep their 

faith in the parking lot and not in the 
classroom. Thank God for those who 
home school or send their children to 
Christian schools.

Could it possibly be that in the next 
ten years our country will outlaw our 
faith in Christ? Maybe we should start 
collecting our Bibles which is our great-
est weapon. During WW2 The Jews of 
Europe were blamed for all the prob-
lems in the world. Could it be possible 
that in America the Christians could 
be blamed for the same lie? I will pray 
these things will never take place in 

(Phillipians 1:29)

“For it has been granted to you on 
behalf of Christ not only to believe on 

Him, but also to suffer for Him.”



Your father, Gary Horton, stopped by Lycoming College today to give us a speech. He gave a great
presentation and touched a lot of hearts. I managed to get a picture with him and he wanted to send it to 

you. You have a great father. Let him know as well that we all hear give him another big thank you.

Because of the gift 
He remains to be,                                                                                                   

Gary, Ruthie, Shane, TJ, Eman                                                                                                           
and the AFA team

surgery. What a wonderful experience for the both of us to 
be able to see clearly again. My next surgery however was 
not planned. I was rushed to the ER by my family only to 
learn that my gallbladder needed to be removed. I spent the 
next eight days in the hospital (during mine and Ruthie’s 
50th wedding anniversary) recovering from the removal 
of the gallbladder and a bout of pneumonia that developed 
during my stay.

Once I got back home I was able to rest up for my upcoming 
engagements beginning with the Pennsylvania Free
Enterprise Camp. Each class consisted of around 500 young 
people. By the time you read this I will have finished all five 
sessions of close to twenty-five hundred youth and staff. The 
last week of July was the Pennsylvania Youth Camp as more 
lives were touched by the tenderness of our Lord and Savior. 
I would like to thank the Arnold family from State college, 
Penn. for taking me in and allowing me to save miles and 
funds. They, just like so many others, are truly a gift for 
God’s ministry and me. 

In conclusion of this letter, I will be in the middle or
finishing up the last camp of the summer schedule in North 
of Portland and Washington State with Kendall Weekes and 
team.

It is difficult as always to put on paper four or five times a 
year all that happens in this ministry. The trials and the 
miracles, I hope will be played out to you all in Heaven so 
you can see up close how much you mean to us in AFA and 
most of all to Jesus Christ.





Please “like” us on www.facebook.com/youthontrack.com
 and www. facebook.com/rangergaryhorton

August 1,2015 in remembrance.
ALWAYS loved. NEVER forgotten.
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With our recent upgraded website I hope to enable an additional means of reaching out to our youth by way 
of the internet. Among other resources available on our new site we have provided short 2-3 minute videos 
which I am calling my “Icebreakers”. I thank Stan Arthur for his amazing work and patience with me in
producing these and other videos posted on our website.

It is my prayer that, with your support, we might be able to expose your local school officials, teachers and 
coaches to these “Icebreakers”. If motivated to assist, I would ask that you would encourage them to
download and, in their individual classrooms, present them to their students prior to their studies. At the 
moment I am not sure that there is an “open door” here but, if it is God’s Plan, it will be there.

This technology is all very new to me, but if I am able to continue to ‘stand’ before our youth and encourage 
them to BE that “Peer Pressure” within their schools for Christ’s sake, we need to continue to press forward
to the high ground and I need to “get educated”! Obviously, your prayers in this matter are much appreciated!

Possibly Tulsa, OK.
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Washington State
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Important Dates


